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Mr. Tom Wilson

February 9, 2011

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Re: Letter of Comments
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.
Application for Leave to Construct
Application Board File Number EB-2010-0302

This will acknowledge that the Board received your letter of comment dated February 5,
2011 that you sent on your behalf and on behalf of Mr. Joe Wellington. In your letter
you described concerns regarding the proposed project by Enbridge. The Board will
consider your comments as part of the review process for Enbridge’s application under
Board file number EB-2010-0302.

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki, Project
Advisor at +1 (416) 440-8104 or Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.gov.on.ca.

Yours truly,
Original signed by

John Pickernell
Assistant Board Secretary





